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Inquiries concerning the subject of this Circular should be directed to the Deputy Maritime Administrator 

Commonwealth of Dominica, 32 Washington Street, Fairhaven, MA  02719 USA 
registration@dominica-registry.com 

  

Commonwealth of Dominica  
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Maritime Administrator 
 
 

TO: ALL SHIPOWNERS AND OPERATORS OF MERCHANT VESSELS, 
AND DOMINICA FLAG STATE INSPECTORS 

 
SUBJECT: IMO FEES 
 
PURPOSE: The purpose of this notice is to promote and expand Dominica Flag with the 

objective of   
 
APPLICABILITY: This Policy Letter applies to all vessels under Dominica Flag.  
 
 

In order to maintain membership under International Maritime Organization and cover the increased costs 
of the Flag’s annual assessment, the Commonwealth of Dominica is required to increase the IMO Fee rate 
charged to each vessel owner. 

 

The current rate is $0.04 / GT. 

 

The new rate is: 

 .1 $0.12 /GT or a minimum of $150.00 per vessel per year. 

 

The IMO Fee is charged once upon initial registration and annually thereafter on the vessel’s registration 
renewal date. 

 

General 

 

The revised IMO Fee will become effective from 1 March 2010.  

 

 


